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Notes: May 5, 2019 

Blessed  

be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus 

Christ who hath blessed us with all spiritual 

blessings in heavenly places in  

Christ. 
Ephesians 1:3 



NURSERY THIS WEEK  5/5 

SUNDAY AM 

Andrea Beussee & Eugenia McQueen 

Cody & Chaunacey Clark 

SUNDAY PM   

Jason & Kippi Fortunato 

WEDNESDAY PM   

Kellie Lee 

Church Calendar 

May 11—G Team Outreach 

May 12—Mother’s Day 

May 18—O Team Outreach 

May 19—Graduate Recognition 

May 19—Business Meeting 

May 21—Young At Heart 

May 27—Memorial Day 

June 1—Church Wide Picnic 

NURSERY NEXT WEEK 5/12 

SUNDAY AM 

Amanda Dyar & Carol Satterfield 

Karie Stringer & Kendra Davis 

SUNDAY PM   

Amanda Seymour & Megan Hayes 

WEDNESDAY PM   

Joanna Jennings 

Crooked Creek Baptist Church 

We will be recognizing our graduates May 19 in the morning service. If 

you have a graduate, we would like to recognize him or her with a    

special gift! We also need a picture of your grad. Please let the             

secretary know at secretaryccbc@bellsouth.net. Thank you! 

GRADUATE RECOGNITION       

Welcome to 

Offering last week: $7,204.81 

Faith Promise last week: $1,723.00 

Several items are being held at the crossroads and will soon be passed on to new 

homes. If you are missing a dish, clothing, or other item, please check the coat rack at 

the crossroads today! 

MISSING AN ITEM?        

This month we are gathering items for the Hope Pregnancy Center in Jefferson. We will 

be taking gift bags filled with 0-3 months new clothing, small baby toys, hooded bath 

towels, 3-pack standard bottles, and copy paper. If you can donate any of the above 

items, please leave at the crossroads. 

HOPE PREGNANCY CENTER      

KEITH & REBECCA 

SHUMAKER 

BURKINA FASO, AFRICA 

 

With our Go Big Burkina project   

underway, we are seeing results! 

Our focus is for churches to build 

their own buildings,  and several 

churches have responded and are 

doing just that! These churches are 

working together to help each other 

raise funds for their church building. 

Praise the Lord for their desire to 

participate in the building project. 

 

Meanwhile, West Africa is             

deteriorating into a hostile situation. 

There are weekly attacks on police 

stations in the north and west of 

Burkina Faso. We will be coming to 

the US for furlough at the end of 

May. Thank you for your continuing 

prayers!      

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 

We encourage you to reach out 

to our missionaries. The          

Shumakers can be reached at 

keith@theharvest.net 

On Saturday, June 1, Sandy Creek Park will be open to our church      

members for an all-day picnic filled with fun, food, and fellowship. Bring 

outdoor games and potluck styled dishes. We look forward to spending 

the day with our church family! 

CHURCH-WIDE PICNIC       

VBS is only a few short weeks away! This month we will be collecting cokes, cookies, 

and juice pouches for the young people attending. Please bring items to the crossroads 

during the month of May. Thank you! 

COKES AND COOKIES MONTH      

We will have coffee cups available in the foyer for you to purchase beginning today. 

Each cup is $5. 

CCBC COFFEE CUPS ARE NOW AVAILABLE!    

* There will be a brief business meeting in the PM service on May 19. 


